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July 29, 2019 F. William LeBeau

202-862-5965
bill.lebeau@hklaw.com

VIA IBFS ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

445 12™ Street, SW

Washington, D.C. 20554

ATIN: Telecommunications and Analysis Division, International Bureau

Re:  Request for International Section 214 Authorization Licensee Name Change
Harris Corporation/L.3 Harris Technologies, Inc.
File No. ITC-214-20100616-00257

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Transmitted herewith, on behalf of Harris Corporation/I.3 Harris Technologies, Inc. (“L3Harris™),
this letter hereby advises the Commission that the licensee name of the International Section 214
Authorization under File Number 1TC-214-20100616-00257 has been changed from “Harris
Corporation” to “L3Harris Technologies, Inc.”

On behalf of L.3Harris, we request that the Commission update the IBFS licensing records to reflect
the updated licensee name of L3Harris Technologies, Inc.

In the event there are any questions about this matter, please contact the undersigned.
Respectfully submitted,
HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP
7 i L
F. William LeBeau
FCC Counsel for L3Harris Technologies, Inc.





